  

  EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE – 23 MAY 2005

ICT PANEL – 21 APRIL 2005
PART   I -   DELEGATED    
  8.
  RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE ICT PANEL 

(  DSS) 
1.
Summary
1.1   To receive the recommendations of the ICT Panel.

2. Detail

2.1
The ICT Panel at its meeting on 21 April 2005 considered the matters detailed below: 
2.2
Photocopiers and Network Printers - Item 3

The Executive Committee at its meeting on 11 April 2005 referred the recommendations of the Resources Policy Panel on printers, which also have a photocopying facility, to the ICT Panel for technical validation.  

That the Executive Committee agrees:

(1)
The replacement of the existing printers with the current version of the original printer (8140DN is now 8150DN), the existing paper towers be refurbished by the original supplier, and the software which controls the print commands be replaced by the current software version.  
(2)
That in respect of 8.1 above, trials by the ICT Section to ensure that the proposed solution is operating satisfactorily be limited to one month and, if problems arise within that period, the matter is referred back to the Resources Policy Panel to recommend the method of investigation.  

  
(3) That the Director of Strategic Services looks into the feasibility of rationalising templates developed for a range of functions and departmental applications Council-wide

2.3 Offline Scanning Module

The Panel considered the purchase of an Offline Scanning Module (software), from Anite Solutions, and two days consultancy to enable Building Regulation plans to be viewed and compared together on one screen in place of the current lengthy, individual process.

That the Executive Committee agrees:

Funding of £4,600 from the budget for Phase 2 of the Document Management System to purchase the Offline Scanner Module, installation and two days consultancy.
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Background Papers

  Report – Executive Committee 11 April 2005 – Item 13 and ICT Panel – 21 April 2005 - Item 3  and respective minutes.


Report prepared by:
  Avril Cox, Committee Manager (Interim)

  

The recommendations contained in this report DO NOT constitute a KEY DECISION. 

ATTACHMENTS

  Report to the ICT Panel – 21 April 2005 .


